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Some Atchison Co Water Customers Could Face Low Pressure Thursday
(KAIR)--Customers in Atchison County's Rural Water District #1 could face periods of low water
pressure Thursday due to maintenance being performed on the system. 

The affected areas include Rawlins Rd. from 262nd North to US 59 Hwy and 274th Rd, and 272nd
Rd and Logeman Rd. 

The work is not expected to take long, and water levels should be up to full capacity by the end of
the day.
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